
May 27, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: David J. Hartland, Senior Fuel Facility Inspector
Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection
Region II

FROM: Robert C. Pierson, Director /RA/
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
  and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards

SUBJECT: APPRECIATION FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO INSPECTIONS AT THE
HONEYWELL INTERNATIONAL, INC., FACILITY

Your significant contributions to the inspections at the Honeywell International, Inc.,

uranium conversion facility in Metropolis, IL, have been greatly appreciated.   Your participation

has required work during the holiday period when annual leave is often scheduled and on

several weekends, as well as long hours on site.  Your leadership, personal sacrifices,

dedication, and high level of professionalism have been instrumental in the Agency’s ability to

conduct a timely and thorough assessment of the releases that have recently occurred at this

facility and the associated corrective actions planned and implemented by the licensee.

cc: D. Collins
     J. Henson
     D. Ayres
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